M > 5U.

DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHIATRY



WARNEFORD HOSPITAL OXFORD OX3 7JX

PROFESSOR JOHN GEDDES
Head of Department
GMC Registration No: 3097230

Dr Philip Bath Room B51 Clinical Sciences Building Nottingham City Hospital Hucknall Road Nottingham NG5 1PB TEL. (Direct) 01865 226480 TEL. (PA) 01865 226451 FAX. 01865 204198

email: john.geddes@psych.ox.ac.uk PA: lucy.curtin@psych.ox.ac.uk

JG/lac

1st May 2013

Dear Philip

Many apologies for the delay in communicating the results of the most recent data monitoring committee meeting. This letter is simply to confirm DMC agreed that there is currently no good reason to halt the trial and would recommend that it continues.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely

cc:

Professor John Geddes

John O'Brien jaob@mrc-lmb.cam.ac.uk